
Minutes of the ISOLDE Physics Group Meeting, th of 2019 
 

Technical news 

- General 

- GLM: Clean-up has been ongoing as an inspector from Lausanne will 

come and check the radiation safety. 

- E-Pool cupboard and CRIS/COLLAPS/RILIS chemical cabinet has 

been moved to the old control room. 

- REX/HIE-ISOLDE 

- REX: new diagnostics boxes will be installed at the beginning of next 

year. This will hopefully help in improving the transport. 

- MINIBALL: The Frame and detectors have been packed and will be 

shipped to PSI today. They will stay there during 2019 and will ship to 

Japan for 2020. After their roundtrip, they will return for when ISOLDE 

will get back on line. 

- MEDICIS 

- Extraction electrode stuck. New design ongoing. Will be installed by the 

end of the week. 

Safety 

- For arriving Summer Students, a radioprotection course will be hald on 25th of 

June. You should subscribe your student either online or by sending an email 

to safety.training@cern.ch 

AOB 

- Friday the 13th of Sept a rehearsal will be held for the CERN Open days. 

You are invited to register for you and up to 6 friends to go and visit many of 

the possible visit stations. 

- An email has been sent to ISOLDE people who order gas that their contract 

will finish on the 30th of June and they were given several options to deal with 

the gas bottles. This will be handled by ISOLDE or CERN as a common 

agreement. Karl and Erwin will be notified (if they have not been already). 

Seminar 

 The PGM was followed by a seminar of Tassos Kanellakopoulos with the title:  

“Laser spectroscopy of Germanium isotopes”. 

 

The next PG meeting will take place on Wednesday, 12/06/2019 at 14:00 in b508 

Minutes taken by SMS 

 

 


